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PUBLIC NOTICE - Intent to Declare Lands Surplus
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BLOCK 176 TO BE 
DECLARED SURPLUS

Public Notice per Council Resolution 2020-0218. 
  
This notice is to advise the public that a portion of Block 176, 
Plan 20M-734 owned by the Town of Halton Hills is intended 
to be declared surplus to the needs of the Town.
 
The Town intends to transfer approximately 625m2 or 
0.15 acres of the Open Space block located south of Princess 
Anne Drive at the intersection of Atwood Ave to the Halton 
Hills Christian School, for the purposes to create a permanent
driveway entrance from Princess Anne Drive to provide a
student pickup/drop o� area at the back of the Halton Hills
Christian School property.
 
The diagram is showing the proposed property to be 
transfered. The Halton Hills Christian School will be providing 
open space lands of equal size to the Town in exchange for 
the parcel shown.
 
The property exchange is conditional on the approval of a 
Site Plan application by the Halton Hills  Christian School, 
including approval of a Tra�c Impact Review.
 
Public Comments will be received until December 7, 2020.   
Residents who have any concerns with the above, should 
contact the Town in writing as noted below.  
 
A Public Meeting (virtual) will be held if su�cient interest is 
expressed. Anyone requesting to be contacted will also be 
advised when the matter will be before Council for �nal 
approval should they wish to speak to the matter at a 
Council meeting.

Questions regarding this information, please contact:
Kevin Okimi - Director of Parks and Open Space
kevino@haltonhills.ca     905-873-2600 x 2274


